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I-95 Lane Closures in Darien, Stamford Scheduled for Tuesday,
Wednesday
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The Connecticut Department of Transportation has scheduled lane closures for bridge inspection work on
Interstate 95 on Tuesday in Stamford and Wednesday in Darien.

Stamford, on Tuesday

On Tuesday, from 9 a.m. to noon, the right lane for northbound traffic is scheduled to be closed between
Exits 8 and 9 in Stamford. On the southbound-traffic side, the right lane is expected to be closed between 11
a.m. and 2 p.m.

Darien, on Wednesday

                               1 / 2

https://darienite.com/category/news/transportation


Darienite
News for Darien
https://darienite.com
On Wednesday, from 9 a.m. to noon, the right lane for northbound traffic is scheduled to be closed between
Exits 9 and 10. On the southbound-traffic side, between Exits 11 and 9, the left lane is expected to be closed
between between 11 a.m. and 2 p.m.

In Norwalk, not on I-95, on Thursday

Elsewhere near Darien, bridge inspection work is scheduled to cause lane shifts and close the shoulder of
Maple Street in Norwalk between Route 1 (Van Buren Street) and Berkeley Street (an area close to Norwalk
Hospital and including the overpass of Route 7 highway) from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Thursday.
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